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2011/80/2246593

Sofia, 28 November 2011

Your Excellency,

With reference to your letter dated 19 October 2011 no: 26-00-4415. I have the honour
to present the documents entitled “Nabucco Natural Gas Pipeline Project- the Turkish
Section”, “Notification to Stakeholders by Proposed Activity Under EIA in Transboundry
Context” and CD’s regarding the subject.

[ avail myself of this opportunity to renew to Your Excellency the assurances of my
highest consideration.

[smail Aramaz
Ambassador

Enclosure: As stated.



2011/80/5793183

Sofia, 29 December 2011

Your Excellency.

With reference to our letter dated 28 November 2011 no: 2011/S0/2246593, 1 have
the honour to present the documents entitled “Nabucco Natural Gas Pipeline Project- the
Turkish Section”. “Notification to Stakeholders by Proposed Activity Under EIA in
Transboundry Context” in Bulgarian and the CD regarding the subject.

[ avail myself of this opportunity to renew to Your Excellency the assurances of my
highest consideration.

Dilsad Kirbagh Karaoglu
Counsellor
Deputy Chief of Mission

Enclosure: As stated.



